
HB 2246 -- BOARD OF PUBLIC BUILDINGS

SPONSOR: Bailey

This bill allows the Board of Public Buildings may meet in the seat
of government as well as any other location in the state, and any
member may attend a meeting in person, via videoconferencing, or
any other electronic means, provided that any meeting complies with
meeting provisions of the Missouri Sunshine Law.

This bill is the same as SB 831 (2020).


